
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Shonna McCray 

Thursday, January 16, 2025 8:45 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/16/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00303-2025 

Subject: FW: Protesting The Application for Water Doc #20240011 

Hello, 

Please add to Docket 20240011. 

Thanks 
From: Kim Homewood <homewoodkimr@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 3:21 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protesting The Application for Water Doc #20240011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good afternoon, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed Doc# 20240011- application to provide water; as 

well as the large development proposed as Water Lily in the Riverdale area of St. Johns county. 

The proposed development poses a significant threat to our rural community and local wildlife as well as any 

large development in this area will impact the charm and character of this area. The increased traffic is already 

severely impacting the local two lane roads. 

Please, please deny this request (Doc# 20240011) as well as the request to tum Riverdale farmland into a 

planned unit development. 

Thank you, 

Kim Homewood 

7264 Woodward Rd, St. Augustine, FL 32092 

Phone: 904-349-2997 
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